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Important Information Regarding
Louisiana Commercial Automobile Policies

As a result of the implementation of the recent Louisiana Commercial
Automobile filing, ISO has filed an advisory guide for Louisiana policyholders to
detail the coverage revisions. The effective date for this notice was February 1,
2004, although I1SO did not release its circular for this item until March 10, 2004;
therefore, this policyholder notice should be utilized immediately.

All program administrators who do not utilize UPS or CoverAll issuance
systems should make provisions to attach this notice to all applicable commercial
automobile policies in Louisiana. A copy of this notice has been attached for your
use.

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions regarding this notice,
please contact your Program Manager.
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